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If anyone has information on these 
deceased members, please contact:

On the top of p. 59 of the Winter 1994 
issue, "J" Division members receiv­
ing the Bronze Clasp and Star were 
grouped with members who had 
received the Long Service Medal. The 
lists should have read as follows:

The National Search and Rescue 
Secretariat
275 Slater Street
Ottawa, Ontario
K1A0K2

Tel.: (613) 996-3733
FAX: (613) 996-3746

The following corrections apply to the 
article entitled "Canada's Dominion 
Police Force", which appeared in the 
Fall 1993 issue. Page 16: 3rd para­
graph, RNWMP, should have read 
NWMP. Page 17: the date should have 
read April 7, 1868. Page 18: oversees 
should have read overseas. Page 20: 
21-one should have read twenty-one; 
A.P. Perry should have read A.B. 
Perry; official should have read offi­
cially and parliamentary should have 
read paramilitary. Page 20: 2nd para­
graph, Division should have read 
Division's. Our apologies to the 
author, Mr. W.J.H. Poole.

Bronze Clasp and Star: S/Sgts R. 
Ratelie, D. Sirois, A. MacDonald, and 
B. Griffiths; Sgts J. Edmonds and E. 
Munden; Cpl. K. MacDougall

Long Service Medal: Insp. R. Smith; 
Sgts R. Thériault, W. Trewin, J. White 
and M. Potvin; Cpls D. Arnett, P. 
Beaudoin, W. Foran, R. Gosselin, K. 
MacAulay, B. McGrath, G. Saunders, 
G. Watson and A. Grant

ERRATA On page 42 of the Fall 1993 
issue, Cst. S. Schroeter, "A" Division, 
should have been included among 
the members recognized for their ser­
vice during the 1991/92 crisis in Haiti.

SARSCENE '94 The 3rd workshop 
sponsored by the National Search 
and Rescue Secretariat will be held 
October 13-15, 1994, in conjunction 
with the 1994 Emergency Beacon 
Symposium, at the International Plaza 
Hotel and Conference Centre, 655 
Dixon Road, Toronto, Ontario.

There is no charge for attendance, 
however registration is required. 
Hotel accommodation is available at a 
special conference rate at the 
International Plaza. Individuals must 
make their own hotel reservations 
with the International Plaza at 1-800- 
668-3656 or FAX (416) 244-9584 and 
refer to "SARSCENE '94". Please con­
tact the Secretariat for further infor­
mation:

■ Reg. No. 9791, Cst. Ian M. 
MacDonald, drowned near Herschel 
Island, Yukon, on August 18, 1924.
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